Kathy Holle
Receives CACI’s BG(2
Technical Excellence Recognition Award
For CLASS Implementation

Based on her performance on the Automated Debt Collection Management (ADCM) contract,
Kathy Holley has been selected for a special recognition award for her technical excellence as
Systems Implementation Manager who directed the successful delivery of the Collection
Litigation Automated Support System (CLASS) to the Department of Justice’s Justice
Management Division and the client United States Attorney Offices.

In less than one year, Kathy and her team met the challenge of delivering a system that is not
only capable of capturing and manipulating information about debts referred to DOJ for
litigation, but is also able to perform a broad range of litigation support functions. Her
achievements include the customization of a commercial off-the-shelf (COTS) solution,
development of six Oracle applications, installation of redundant and disaster AS400 systems,
and deployment of an entire new system to U. S. Attorneys Offices all over the United States.
Furthermore, Kathy accomplished this feat while maintaining DOJ’s legacy system and
overseeing the day-to-day technical operations on a contract with FY99 revenues of more than
$7 million!

In achieving these goals, Kathy both worked with the COTS software provider to modify its
existing product and developed CACI modules to integrate for contract-required functionality.
Moreover, Kathy’s team significantly enhanced the COTS user interface to increase user
capabilities and flexibility. Since the successful system implementation, client approval has been
gained to develop other system enhancements that will be key to prospective business
development opportunities with other federal agencies.

Key to Kathy’s leadership and expertise as a technical “guru” is her ability to share her technical
knowledge with the staff and co-workers. She is a true mentor who has built a very dedicated
and hardworking team by ensuring that the staff is also able to perform all tasks with excellence.

Thanks in part to Kathy’s technical contributions to the success of the ADCM contract, CACI
has now positioned to pursue debt management systems and services as a significant line of
business.  This new line of business, one that includes legal, financial, and systems support
services, also provides CACI with opportunities in other markets as well in.luding network
services and information assurance.

In the spirit of Team CACI, please join us in congratulating Kathy on this well deserved
recognition and wishing her continued success!
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